
Please DO NOT grant Alcoa the option to sell or operate the mine and power plant as an 
electricity generator from the Anglesea Coalmine  
 
The age of this site is my primary concern, there is not going to be the injection of money 
this need to operate safely for the next decades. 
 
Please listen to the local voices. 
 
Katy 
 


